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We sincerely thank all school board members for your dedication to our community and

commitment to every student's future. Your countless hours of preparation and meetings

reflect the immense energy you invest to ensure our schools thrive. The sacrifices you make,

from late nights to weekends spent discussing policies, highlight your leadership and passion

for education.

By prioritizing excellence, you help students thrive academically and personally, equipping

them with essential tools for success. Your contributions shape not only the present but also a

brighter future. The entire community is deeply grateful for your service and the significant

effort you put into this important role. Thank you for your unwavering commitment to our

students and schools.

With Appreciation,  

Heather Shunk



With Appreciation,

Ms. Waverek and Kindergarten & 1st Graders



With Appreciation,

Mr. Sederlin and 2nd Graders



With Appreciation,

Ms. Dapkus and 3rd Graders



With Appreciation,

Ms. Naylor and 4th/5th Graders



We Appreciate 

All You Do!


